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 PRESS RELEASE 
 

March 31, 2020 
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Elections scheduled for Tuesday, April 7, 2020 in Oklahoma County will not be 

held. 

 

The Village municipal election has been postponed until June 30, 2020. 

 

The Putnam City I-1, Luther I-3, Mid-Del I-52 and Moore I-2 school elections 

have been postponed until June 30, 2020. 

 

The Mustang I-69 school election has been postponed until August 25, 2020. 

 

The Bethany I-88 school district rescinded their election resolution and has not 

rescheduled at this time. 
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